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Guests/Ex  



within these departments, regardless of catalog year. For students that already have 3 or more 
D/F grades, these previous grades will count collectively as 1 D/F grade with respect to this new 
policy.  There were some questions about the ability to change progression requirements 
retroactively. Chair LeVan will seek clarification on this matter from Dean of Undergraduate 

http://www.ugs.usf.edu/pdf/courses/0708/MicrobiologyChanges2010.pdf
http://www.ugs.usf.edu/pdf/courses/0708/PsychologyChanges2010.pdf
http://www.ugs.usf.edu/pdf/courses/0708/InternationalStudiesChanges2010.pdf
http://www.ugs.usf.edu/pdf/courses/0708/MicrobiologyChanges2010.pdf

